NEW HOLLAND-MIDDLETOWN ESD#88 						
2021-2022 SCHOOL REGISTRATION                              
HAPPY NEW SCHOOL YEAR!!!
Opening day for all students in grades K-8 will be Tuesday-August 17th  beginning at 8:10 a.m. with an early dismissal at 1:30 P.M. Rural bus schedules will be as close to the same as last year as possible. Parents should allow a ten-minute deviation from the projected schedule. 
Registration- For your convenience, NHM parents will now be able to register their children online through their Teacherease account. New families will need to register in person.  
Book Rental- Grades K-8 →			 Waived 
Technology Fee-Grades k-8→			 $20.00 each student
8th Graders Only-Graduation Gowns→	 $20.00 each student
Pre-Order 2021-2022 Yearbooks→$10.00 for Yearbook ONLY. Yearbook packages/addons are also available, package prices will vary. Please make all yearbook checks payable to: LIFETOUCH. Lifetouch encourages online ordering.
Insurance Fees-The school district has purchased student accident insurance for all students enrolled at NH-M.  Students participating in sports or cheerleading must a have a current physical on file.
Kindergarten- Students registering for Kindergarten must have the following up to date items: General Health Physical, Immunization Records, Dental Examination, Eye Examination (by an ophthalmologist or optometrist) and Certified Copy of their Birth Certificate at the time of registration.  Birth certificates received from the hospital will not be accepted. 
Kindergarten parents are asked to bring their children on the first day to aid the bus schedule.  Kindergartners will not be dropped off afterschool by the bus if a parent/supervising adult is not at the bus stop to pick up. 

6th Grade: A current General Health Physical, including all updated immunization records, is required for all students entering the 6th grade and must be completed and turned into the office no later than
October 15, 2021. Sports Physicals will not be accepted in lieu of the required general health physical.

K, 2nd and 6th Grades: All Illinois children entering Kindergarten, 2nd, and 6th Grades are required to have a dental examination. This must be completed by May 9th 2022. 

Miles of Smiles will be coming to the school this fall. This dental exam is available to ALL students in grades 
K-8. If you would like for your child to be seen, please fill out the permission slip included in this packet. This exam satisfies the dental requirement mandated by the State of Illinois for school children.

      ALL School Breakfast and Lunches are FREE. Children may be dropped off at the school no earlier than 7:45am for the free school breakfast. 
  Thank you and we look forward to having a fantastic 2021-2022 School Year!!!
